
                                                                                   
8153 A Honeygo Blvd 

Nottingham, MD 21236 
410-933-8861 

DellaRoses@aol.com 
 
 
 

Join the Perry Hall High School Marching Gators 
at Della Rose’s Avenue Tavern for a FUNDRAISER!! 

 
 

Tuesday, July 21, 2015 5pm – 9pm 
 
 

Forward this flyer to all of your  
friends and family and have them  

dine-in or carry-out to help  
The Marching Gators raise $$$$$$$ 

 
 
 
 

Please remember to mention The Marching Gators with your carry-out order 
 

10% of you groups sales will be donated back to the band.  
 

 


